
Proposed 30mph Speed Limit, Long Road, Mistley

STATEMENT OF REASONS:

This development scheme involves the installation of a new bell mouth junction. The existing
30mph speed limit ends in line with the proposed junction. The proposal is to extend the 30mph
restriction to include the full extent of the proposed junction. These adjustments to the existing
restrictions are welcomed by Essex Highways Road Safety Audit to assist with the safe use of the
new junction.


